
To: Boothbay Planning Board 

From: Mark Eyerman 

Subject: Section 8 

Date: October 4, 2019 

 

Attached is an updated draft of Section 8.  We should try to finalize this at next week’s 

meeting.  Here are the sections we need to look at – the headings are highlighted in 

yellow in the revised draft: 
 

• 8.2.4.2 Emergency Vehicle Access – waiting for feedback from the fire chief 

• 8.2.4.3 Termination of Roads – also waiting for feedback from the fire chief 

• 8.3.2.3 Electrical Service – discussed deleting it but waiting for feedback from 

Jason 

• 8.3.7 Sanitation – see my earlier memo relative to the state requirements – 

postponed discussion until Jason is present 

• 8.3.8.8, 8.3.8.9 and 8.3.9.10 – revised provisions dealing with signs – electronic 

changeable display signs, illumination, and materials.  These build off our 

discussion at the last meeting. 


